
Good evening Rosemont Families,

We hope you had a relaxing weekend. This week’s RES Community Connection
features five important messages.

Calendar Updates

Monday, March 8- Professional Day- No School for Students

Tuesday, March 9- Wednesday, March 10- Asynchronous Instruction for Students

Friday, March 12- Early Release for Students

Monday, March 15- First Day of In Person Instruction

Pre- Service Professional Days

Monday, March 8 through Wednesday, March 10 are designated days for staff to
prepare for in person learning. Monday, March 8 is a professional day for staff so
there will be no virtual instruction. Tuesday, March 8 and Wednesday, March 9 will
both be asynchronous (self-paced) learning days. Students will not log into zoom on
those days but should check their MyMCPS Classroom pages for assignments that
need to be completed. Please contact your child’s teacher if you have any questions
regarding the schedule for next week.

Return to In Person Orientation

If your child is returning to school for in person learning, please join Ms.Cooke and
Ms. Simon on Wednesday, March 10 at 10:00 & 6:00 for a virtual return to school
orientation. During this meeting, we will share specific details regarding in person
learning processes and procedures before returning to school on March 15.The
Zoom ID is 86209408685 and the password is school. We look forward to seeing
you!

Students Returning to School In Person

March 15 is the first day of in person learning. Families opting to send children to
school for in- person learning should:

● Begin teaching and preparing your child to wear a mask properly all day



● While the school will have masks for students, we suggest having at least 4-5
masks to use in rotation to ensure a comfortable, safe fit

● Since water fountains will not be available, please plan to send your child with
a water bottle

● Ensure your contact and emergency contact information is updated in the
Parent Portal on Synergy.

● Develop a plan for emergency pick-up. There must be a person who can pick
up your child at all times

Smart Sacks Meal Program

As a reminder Manna Food will continue to  offer a weekend meal program on a
weekly basis. Students will take home a bag of food in their backpacks starting on
Friday,  March 19. Click here to SIGN UP. Please contact Rodolfo at 443-682-0195 or
Molly at 240-550-3975 with any questions.

As a reminder, please follow our school on twitter @RosemontElem to receive virtual
tips and tricks and updates and to see our students and staff engage in fun learning!
This concludes the weekly Rosemont Community Connection. Thank you and have
a good evening.

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2Fe%2F1FAIpQLSew08nhJOXNGjGadMnSrEinsdsxjMfuXpGyRXzo3Un2BArsYA%2Fviewform%3Fusp%3Dsf_link&data=04%7C01%7Ccatharine_c_stoll%40mcpsmd.org%7C5121c841dd7646ad8a0d08d8e1c5b437%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C1%7C0%7C637507586539776885%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=CZGpI3s0RCMCJN4II3R%2BhqU4RZXWDjWRYQmF4xcPlTo%3D&reserved=0

